SAUSALITO MARIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent: Itoco Garcia, Ed.D.
Board of Trustees: Ida Green(President), Bonnie Hough, Alena Maunder, Lisa
Bennett, Yasmine McGrane

September 7, 2021
Dear Ms. Perez’s Kindergarten Parents/Guardians and Staff:

We write to inform you that a student or staff person in your child’s classroom has tested positive for
COVID-19. We are working with Marin County Public Health to support contact tracing efforts according to
protocols developed jointly with Public Health and the Marin County Office of Education. Based on our
investigation, we believe that your child has NOT had close contact with the COVID-19-positive individual.
Your child may therefore continue with school and their usual daily activities, while monitoring for
symptoms.

We are taking all steps required by Public Health to prevent the spread of COVID-19. When a positive
COVID Case is identified within our school community, you can expect the following:

® BMLK will receive and follow specific guidance from Marin County Department of Health and
Human Services (HHS), Division of Public Health. The School provides data to HHS for contact
tracing to identify children and staff who have been exposed through school activities to COVID-19

® Watch your child for symptoms of COVID-19. If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19
(cough « shortness of breath / difficulty breathing « loss of taste or smell, fever (100.4°F/38°C or
higher) or chills « sore throat « diarrhea « congestion/runny nose), they must be tested for COVID-19
or evaluated by a healthcare provider. If not, they must stay at home and isolate for at least 10
days. If your child tests positive, please contact your school immediately.

If you have any health-related questions, please contact your healthcare provider.
Sincerely,

David Finnane

Co-Principal

BMLK
dfinnane@smcsd.org

Marin Public Health, CDC & Marin County Office of Education Resources:
e Marin Public Health: (https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/schools)
e Visit MCOE Rethinking Schools Website with updated information
(https://bit.ly/MCOERethinkingSchools)
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SAUSALITO MARIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent: Itoco Garcia, Ed.D.
Board of Trustees: Ida Green(President), Bonnie Hough, Alena Maunder, Lisa
Bennett, Yasmine McGrane

September 7, 2021
Dear Ms. (Butler) Smith’s 5th Grade Parents/Guardians and Staff:

We write to inform you that a student or staff person in your child’s classroom has tested positive for
COVID-19. We are working with Marin County Public Health to support contact tracing efforts according to
protocols developed jointly with Public Health and the Marin County Office of Education. Based on our
investigation, we believe that your child has NOT had close contact with the COVID-19-positive individual.
Your child may therefore continue with school and their usual daily activities, while monitoring for
symptoms.

We are taking all steps required by Public Health to prevent the spread of COVID-19. When a positive
COVID Case is identified within our school community, you can expect the following:

® BMLK will receive and follow specific guidance from Marin County Department of Health and
Human Services (HHS), Division of Public Health. The School provides data to HHS for contact
tracing to identify children and staff who have been exposed through school activities to COVID-19

® Watch your child for symptoms of COVID-19. If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19
(cough « shortness of breath / difficulty breathing « loss of taste or smell, fever (100.4°F/38°C or
higher) or chills « sore throat « diarrhea » congestion/runny nose), they must be tested for COVID-19
or evaluated by a healthcare provider. If not, they must stay at home and isolate for at least 10
days. If your child tests positive, please contact your school immediately.

If you have any health-related questions, please contact your healthcare provider.
Sincerely,

David Finnane

Co-Principal

BMLK
dfinnane@smcsd.org

Marin Public Health, CDC & Marin County Office of Education Resources:
e Marin Public Health: (https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/schools)
e Visit MCOE Rethinking Schools Website with updated information
(https://bit.ly/MCOERethinkingSchools)
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